Greenville Town Board P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

812-923-5649

Sept 10. 1981 Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board of Trustees was held at this place at 8:00 P.M..

All members of the board were present, also in attendance were Bob Isgrigg. Gary Getrost. Talbotte Richardson and Marvin Powell.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved. Financial ststements were presented to each board member.

V.J.Miller motioned for Gary Getrost to contact Cristiawi Excavating to start work on new line for Pekin Road as soon as possible, the motion was seconded by Buck Spears.

The board approved payment of an additional sum of 920.40, to Bartron Painting to absorb the loss incurred in the painting of the Greenville Water Tower. The motion was made by Mr. Spears, and seconded by Mr. Miller.

State Policeman Barkley is to take responsibility for speed limit signs contradictions and the seeming speed trap.

Mr. Richardson advised the board of new tires needed on the Police Car. Mr. Miller motioned and Mr. Spears seconded to have the new tires purchased.

Jack Sprigler made the motion to retain Mr. Bob Isgrigg as advisor at the rate of 250 dollars quarterly.

No further business coming before the board, V.J.Miller motioned for adjournment, seconded by H.L. Spears.

> Respectfully submitted. race martin

Grace Martin

Clerk-Treasurer